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Eric Joy

Don’t stop watering!!
With the hot dry summer that we have had this year. 
Almost everything in our area is under moisture stress. 
And this is especially true with new landscape plantings.

Irrigation this year needs to run as long as possible to 
ensure that new and existing landscapes go into the 
winter with as much soil moisture as possible. Doing this 
will allow the plant material to fare better over the winter, 
and should reduce your replacement costs next year.

I would encourage everyone to have their clients water 
until Thanksgiving at least this year. Remind them that 
lawn sprinklers do not sufficiently water new landscape 
plantings. And that they will need to additionally water the 
new plantings.

This time you spend this year will be money that you save 
next year.


